
 
 

 

 

 

         
 

 

FRED WESTBERG MEMORIAL PICNIC PAVILION 

    SHERMAN PARK 
 

The Yakima Greenway is a 20-mile, 3600-acre land trust along the Yakima River and Naches River dedicated to 

conservation and recreation.  Developed, maintained and operated by the nonprofit Yakima Greenway Foundation, the 

Greenway is not a part of the City or County parks systems. No tax dollars are used!  The Foundation raises all moneys 

needed through fundraising events, donations from local service clubs, memorials, annual memberships and reservations 

fees for Greenway facilities. 
 

RESERVATION FORM 
 

 EVENT: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 CONTACT PERSON: _____________________________________________________________ 
 

 ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

 CITY: _________________________________________        ST ____________ZIP___________ 
 

 DAYTIME PHONE: _________________________    HOME:  ____________________________ 

 

RESERVATION DATE:__/__/__ TIME:   :    To  __:__NUMBER ATTENDING______________ 
     
 

 WILL THERE BE ALCOHOL AT THIS FUNCTION?   YES________           NO________ 
 

A $25 charge for alcohol is required along with a Washington State liquor permit. 
 

If yes: One week prior to the function the group will be required to present a copy of the Washington State Liquor permit 

for banquets to guarantee their reservation.  All alcoholic beverages must be kept within 10 feet of the picnic shelter. 
 

NO DRIVING OR PARKING ON GRASS.  NO ALCOHOL WITHOUT WSLCB PERMIT. 
 

WE CANNOT ALLOW JUMPING (BOUNCE) HOUSES, WADING POOLS OR DUNKING BOOTHS. 
 

Please send a copy of the reservation form back with payment at least two weeks before the event.  The 

reservation fee is non refundable if cancelled one week or less prior to reservation.   

 

FEE: _______$50.00__ 

                                            

SIGNATURE____________________Date_____   GREENWAY_______________________ Date_________ 
 

The picnic pavilion is located at Sherman Park, which is a Greenway facility.  It is close to the Yakima Arboretum, which 

is not affiliated with the Greenway and is used for educational programs, private bookings and the display of exotic 

plants and trees.  The Arboretum asks for the cooperation of Greenway visitors in these areas: 

Parking:  park at the Sherman Park or Robertson Landing lots; please do not park along Arboretum Drive or at the 

Jewett Interpretive Center.  Restrooms: please use the restrooms by the animal shelter, facilities at the Arboretum are for 

use by Arboretum visitors only.  Drinking water:  please bring your own as water is not available from the Jewett 

Interpretive Center or other Arboretum facilities.  Sound: the Arboretum hosts weddings and tours throughout the week; 

in order to preserve this pastoral environment, please keep music and noise levels from the picnic area to a minimum.  

Visiting the Arboretum:  activities prohibited on Arboretum grounds include picnicking, walking pets, playing games, 

flying kites, swimming, wading, climbing trees and other activities. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND ENJOY YOUR DAY AT THE GREENWAY. 


